THE RHOADES

MISSIONARIES TO
GUYANA, SOUTH AMERICA

The best cure for discouragement or
qualms is another daring plunge of faith.
- C.T.Studd-Missionary to China and India

January 2015

Dear Pastors, Friends and Supporting Churches,

Philippians 4:4 states, “Rejoice in the Lord always: and again | say, Rejoice.” Our family is rejoicing in
the multiple phone calls that we received throughout the month that churches have voted and
partnered with us. We have been told that the support will be starting in February. We are rejoicing
that Lord willing, we will be in Guyana by December 2015! The Lord has provided for our family to be
scheduled in Texas, Colorado, Nebraska, Florida, and a host of other states that we will be driving to
in 2015! We want to say thank you to the individuals and churches that sent extra support in
December/January for our family’s Christmas!

In January, we were honored to be part of the mission’s conference in Greenwood, Indiana, with
Pastor Bill Blakely at Berean Baptist Church. The speaker that week was Dr. Randall King, missions
pastor of Wyldewood Baptist Church in Oshkosh, Wisconsin. | appreciated the time of fellowship with
Pastor Blakely and Dr. King. Meeting faithful men of God helps strengthen my own walk with the
Lord! It was evident that Pastor Blakely and the church family had spent a great amount of time in
planning and preparations for the conference. Berean Baptist Church has a great Bible printing
ministry! They print 20 different languages of the Bible and send them to churches and missionaries
that can put them to use. We were blessed to stay at the prophet’s chamber at Fellowship Baptist
Church with Pastor Jeff Hopson in Trafalgar, Indiana. It was a huge blessing to have a kitchen, living
room, full bathroom, and a master bedroom all week long. It was an encouraging week to meet and
get to know the church family and pastors.

We are still scheduling for 2015. If you would like to have our family come to your church and present
church planting in Guyana, South America, feel free to call anytime at (828)755-7545. Thank you to
those that have been faithfully supporting our family through prayers and support!

Looking unto Jesus,
The Rhoades Family, Acts 26:18
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